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21IN MEMORIAMS
In loving memory of

Elizabeth Haynes
who is greatly missed by her family 

and friends

This extraordinary woman was the 
most giving and thoughtful person 

we have ever known and her 
generous caring and warm hearted 
nature will not be forgotten as it lives 

on in all of us.

We miss you Liz, Grandma, Mom
and will always cherish the time 

we’ve had the honour of spending 
with you.

Bert
Scott, Judy, Melissa & Kyle

Lori & John
Terry, Devon, Connor & Emma Lyn
Jeremy, Jackelyn, Marissa, Joline & 

Owen
Kayla & Bobby

EDWARDS
In Loving memory, of our dear wife and mother

Lee Anne Edwards (Hardman)
September 20th, 1955 - June 17th, 2009

Only those that have lost know of the grief that 
we bear for the one we loved so much. You are 
always remembered and your time with us 
treasured. We mention your name and speak of 
you often. It only seems like yesterday that you 
were here. It broke our hearts to lose you, and 
though we cannot see you, you will remain in 
our hearts forever.

Bruce, Jeffery and Maggie, Deidre and Alex

Fred & Merle Lawrence
Happy 60th Anniversary

June 20, 1952

Love Steven & Family, Janet,
Brenda, Craig & Tanya

Congratulations 
DOUGIE

On winning 
First in Class at the 

2012 Canadian 
Historic

Grand Prix 
We are SO PROUD of you.

Love: Heather, Jess, Meliss, and Ryan

Jacqui Gomez of Royal Lepage Realty Meadowtowne recently pre-
sented a cheque for $3,902 to Kevin Flynn, (right) Georgetown Bread 
Basket Food Bank Director of Marketing and Media, after she spon-
sored a fundraising raffl e held at Real Canadian Superstore. Gomez 
was joined by Superstore assistant store manager Danny Mykietiak 
(left) and John Gaida of Royal Lepage Realty Meadowtowne, who 
helped with the  event.                                       Photo by Ted Brown

Donation to Bread Basket

Halton Hills Accessibility 
Advisory Committee (HHAAC) 
meets once a month. Meetings 
are informative and sometimes 
include a presentation high-
lighting a new initiative from 
municipal departments, or in 
response to questions and con-
cerns we’ve raised regarding 
programs or services.  

The issues can be serious 
and even life-threatening if 
not addressed.  Our meetings 
sometimes include a healthy 
dose of laughter.  

We especially enjoy an op-
portunity to take our show 
“on the road”, literally.  That 
is exactly what we did in May, 
combining a serious traffi c/
pedestrian safety issue, a town 
offi cial, a practical demonstra-
tion of new equipment, some 
laughter and, most important, 
a break for cookies.  Yum!

Our fi rst stop was a new 
traffi c circle in Georgetown 
South at Danby Road and 
Barber Drive.  Joining us was 
Mr. Matthew Roj, Town Traf-
fi c Co-ordinator. Together, 
the committee inspected the 
circle’s physical infrastruc-
ture including speed limits, 
signage, pedestrian crossings, 
and physical indicators for the 
Vision Impaired.  

We praised efforts, noted 
defi ciencies, and suggested 
alternatives. Barbara Mon-
temurro and I, with instruc-
tions from Matt, practised 

crossing the street. 
 “Easy!” Matt said.  Barb 

suggested Mat try cross-
ing with closed eyes using 
her cane.  We all had a good 
chuckle watching Matt do 
this.  Not as easy as it looks.  
Matt thought it was a good ex-
perience to put himself in the 
shoes of a blind person cross-
ing roundabouts.  

At the Gellert Centre, while 
we munched on cookies, 
Joanne Wilson, Facility Su-
pervisor and Heather Morris 
Stokes, Acting Recreation Co-
ordinator-Aquatics, provided a 
demonstration of their adjust-
able change table for mobil-
ity impaired swimmers.  The 
changing surface is 1.5” foam, 
60” x 25” with motorized ad-
justable heights from 19” to 
38” to aid transition from 
wheelchair to table and back 
again.  Two folding side bars 
and wheel locks add to safety.  

We extend our sincere 
thanks to Matt, Joanne and 
Heather.

Andrew Tutty is a member of 
the Halton Hills Accessibility 
Advisory Committee

Andrew 
Tutty

HHAAC goes on the road

The Grade 7 class of Vice Principal George Cook at 
Halton Hills Christian School chose the Rick Hansen 
Foundation as the benefi ciary of its annual community 
service project this year and more than doubled the 
fundraising goal of $1,000, collecting over $2,000 for 
spinal cord research. The students organized a variety of 

fundraising activities in the school for a week, including 
a bake sale, movie day, silent auction, a gum-chewing 
permit and extended recess. Hansen’s Man In Motion 
World Tour from 1985-87 raised $26-million for spinal 
cord research.

Photo by Eamonn Maher                  

Halton Hills Christian School fundraise for Rick Hansen Foundation

Classic Car Cruise relocates 
to Nashville North in Norval

Halton Hills plays host all 
summer long to Thursday eve-
ning display of classic collector 
automobiles and rock and roll 
music.

This is the concept of the 
Georgetown Cruise Night car 
show, running from mid-May 
to the end of September, orga-
nized by dedicated car people 

with the help of business own-
ers in and around Georgetown.

Starting in 2000 at Halton 
Hills Tire, the late Scott Moore 
started the Cruise Night and 
shortly after Lee Martin, Mike 
and Lynne Boyd joined to help 
organize the event.  

Due to overwhelming partic-
ipation it was decided to move 
the Cruise in 2002 to a larger 
location near the Boston Pizza, 
enjoying eight seasons at that 
location. The last two Cruise 
seasons were located at the 
Georgetown Market Place.

In its 12th season, the  Cruise 
moves to new location at Nash-
ville North, 530 Guelph St.

The Cruise starts at 5 p.m. 
when classic cars of every make 
and description begin rolling 
into the parking lot. Upon en-
try to the Cruise the classic car 
owners are welcomed by Lynne 
and Mike Boyd and presented a 
door prize ticket with a chance 
to take home a gift from many 
of the local business sponsors.

During the evening until 9 
p.m., car owners and specta-
tors listen to great oldies cruise 
tunes. The big winner at the end 
of each evening is the George-
town Hospital Foundation, with 
over $2,500  being donated an-
nually for the past 11 years.  

As both car owners and spec-
tator admission is free, the or-
ganizers are grateful for funds 
raised through the 50/50 draws 
and sponsor contributions.

For more details, call Mike 
or Lynne Boyd, 905-877-1444.


